
4. RICCARTON/WIGRAM WORKS AND TRAFFIC COMMITTEE
REPORT OF SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON 14 JULY 2000
SUBMISSION ON PARKING STRATEGY

The Works and Traffic Committee had received a presentation from Mike Calvert
(City Streets Unit) on the Proposed Parking Strategy.

The Board was in receipt of the submission prepared and endorsed it being
forwarded to City Services Committee for further deliberation.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


